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13" January 2017

Dear Parents and Governors,
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas. Thank you for all the
Christmas cards and generous presents.

New Year request! PLEASE - PLEASE - PLEASE
Please remember that children must be collected on time. Nursery and Reception
finish at 3.00 and YRS 1-6 at 3.15pm. Afterschool clubs finish at 4.15pm.

After School Clubs

After school clubs start the week beginning Monday 16" January, 2017.

This term we are trying to run clubs for both Key Stages at the same time
(KS1 YRS 1 & 2 and KS2 YRS 3-6) to make it easier to pick children up at the
same time.

Due to the high demand for clubs, children may not get all of their choices but we
are trying to ensure that everyone who has returned a form this week is offered at
least one club.

All clubs cost £1 for the full term - January to the end of March. Please pay at the
office when you return the enrolment form to school or on the first night of the club.

Ofsted

We start the New Year knowing that Ofsted confirmed in their letter that we
continue to be a good school. This reinforces the Diocese’s inspection earlier that we
are a good school. Details from both Ofsted and the Diocese can be found on the
school website or alternatively you can ask for a copy from the school office.

Road Safety

There have been two instances this week involving our children and traffic
around school. Fortunately, both children are safe and well. Please make sure
you remind your children to wait for the green man at crossings or to cross with
the crossing patrol, and to be extra careful near the busy roads. As always, we
will provide road safety training within the year.

Mobile Numbers
At this time of year many people buy new mobile telephones. Please
remember to give new numbers to Mrs Ward in the office.

Enjoy the weekend "SI0
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Early Years Meryam, Leo, Lydia, Sahel
KS1 Tara, Nawaf, Mateus, Honey
KS2 Aras, Jaymes, Layal, Noel, Haytam, Fahad,
Sheja
Attendance and Punctuality Best attendance - Year 3/4
Winners Book prizes - Hugo, Eric
Congratulations to Year 3/4 for winning a hot
chocolate treat for the best attendance in the
Autumn Term!

Headlines from Ofsted

"The leadership team has maintained the good quality of education in the school since the last
inspection.

You and your staff have created an inclusive, harmonious and friendly school ...... Pupils feel safe,
grow in confidence and learn to behave well. This is because everyone in the school nurtures and
meets pupils’ social and emotional needs.

Pupils are very well mannered, polite, courteous and friendly.

Your school’s progress information shows that the vast majority of pupils across all year groups are
making good progress.

Attendance levels have improved and are very close to those found nationally.

Governors have a good understanding of the school’s priorities and provide effective strategic
challenge and support for leaders.”




